March 15, 2019.

Regional District of Nanaimo
6300 Hammond Bay Road
Nanaimo, BC

VIT 6N2

RE: Application for Development Variance Permit — Lot 2, District Lot 79, Nanoose District, Plan 13504.
2515 Island Highway East, Nanoose Bay.

To Whom it May Concern,

| have been made aware of the application for a Development Variance Permit at the above address.

It is my understanding that the applicant is applying for the variance to legalize a patio and retaining wall
along the west property line.

My property is directly adjacent to the construction. | don’t believe that | have been affected by the
construction and therefore have no objection to the issuance of the variance. | also believe that | would be
the only property that could be affected.
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Regards



